

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





20th October 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of Term One!

### **Dates for Term Two:**

Here are a few dates for the start of term; I will send out a more comprehensive list in the first week back.

Monday 30th October: Term Two begins for all pupils

Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> November: Whole school individual and sibling photos

Tuesday 7th: Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am) Thursday 9th: Stingray Class Assembly (9.10am)

Please contact the school office should you require any further information.

### **Attendance Letters**

A letter showing your child's attendance for Term One will be coming home today. We send this information home to all parents at the end of each term so that you are as well informed about your child's attendance as possible. If you have any concerns regarding attendance please make an appointment with your child's teacher or myself.

#### PGL

Year Six returned safely from their residential trip to PGL activity centre at Windmill Hill – I gather they had a fantastic time. Thank you very much to Miss George, Mrs Buss, Mrs Riggs and Mr Kettle for sacrificing two nights' sleep!

## **Sports Results**

It has been another magnificent week in the world of Denton sports teams! Last Friday our Year Three & Four football team competed in a tournament at Seahaven Academy, finishing in third place and just one point behind the winners (it was extremely close!). Yesterday, our Year Six team beat Peacehaven Heights 2-1 in an enthralling encounter, and not to be outdone, the netball team walloped Iford & Kingston 15-0!!!

#### Lunch Menu

The new menu (which I am told went out yesterday) starts from Monday 30th October. The big news is that there will be no more baguettes until the spring; Jacket Potatoes will fill the void.

Thank you to everybody – pupils, parents and staff - for the tremendous hard work you have all put into this term. I hope you all enjoy a lovely week and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 30th October for the beginning of Term Two!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher